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NOTIFICATION

ADMISSION TO DNB   -  POST MBBS / DNB -POST DIPLOMA COURSES-2022  
FINAL ALLOTMENT PUBLISHED     

      

     The  Final  Allotment  for  admission  to   DNB  -Post  MBBS/DNB-Post
Diploma  Courses  for  the  year  2022   is  published  in  the  website
www.cee.kerala.gov.in.  The allotment  has been prepared after  addressing the
valid complaints received from candidates against the provisional allotment list
published on 22/11/2022. 

 

    To view the Allotment Result, candidates should log on to the ‘DNB -Post
MBBS/DNB-Post  Diploma 2022-Candidate  Portal’  by  submitting  their
Application  Number  and  Password.  Then  by  clicking  the  link  ‘Allotment
Result’, candidates can view their Allotment Result. It is necessary to take the
printout  of  the  Allotment  Memo.  The  allotted  candidates  should  report  for
joining at the allotted colleges on or before 26.11.2022, 3.00 PM, along with all
required documents specified in the Allotment Memo. The allotment of those
candidates who have not taken admission within time schedule will be lost.   
 
Helpline number: 0471- 2525300
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